



Behavioral Health Services (BHS) - Provider Information Notice

То:	BHS Contracted Service Providers	May 5, 2020
From:	Behavioral Health Services	
Topic(s):	Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19), Provider Communication, Invoicing, Policies & Procedures, Operations	
Title	COVID-19 Invoice Reporting Guidelines	

Thank you for your continued commitment to providing quality behavioral health care in this rapidly changing environment. This communication offers additional guidance to providers with cost reimbursement contracts on invoice reporting for COVID-19 related costs.

The Behavioral Health Services, Administrative Services Unit has prepared <u>fiscal and budget guidance related to COVID-19</u> <u>and invoice reporting</u>. This guidance will be posted on the <u>COVID-19 BHS Provider Resources webpage</u> and updated, as needed.

Please note that budget adjustments that are not related to COVID-19 will continue to follow the standard process. The "no AAR" waiver section in the <u>2020-3-20 BHS Provider Notice #4 - COVID-19 Financial Practices and Contract Management</u> refers to COVID-19 related budget adjustments only.

If you have any questions or need clarification regarding this communication, please contact your COR.

More information on COVID-19 can be found on the <u>County of San Diego COVID-19 webpage</u>; resources and communications specific to BHS providers can be found on the <u>COVID-19 BHS Provider Resources webpage</u>.

1 of 1 2020-05-05